COMMITTEE

sLAMIC REPUBLICOF ITRAN N.O.C.LR.IRAN

Date: 9/14/2009

To: Mr. John LILJELUND
Secretary General, International Floorball Federation

Dear Mr. Liljelund,

Thanking yeu for all your kind cooperation, I am pleased to inform you that Iran Floorball
Association recently has initiated its official activities under supervision of NOC of Iran and
Iran Physical Education Organization. It is confirmed that governing body of Iran Floorball
Association is a legal entity and is in sound management on the base of national and

international rules and regulations.

As for international interactions and exchanges the Floorball Association of Iran must be
recognized officially by the concerned International bodies, it would be highly appreciated if
the required actions and arrangements will be made for the recognition process of Islamic

Republic of Iran Floorball Association.

Mr. Ramazaali Davallo, as the official representative of Association is introduced to you to

pursue all procedure of the related proceedings.

The required documents are enclosed for your attention and any necessary action.
Thanking you again and looking forward to receive your kind and prompt reply, I remain,
With my best regards,

Yours sincerely,

R.A Ihda;-v//r/

Bahram Afsharzadeh
Secretary General

Olympism is the culture of effort, the disdain of danger, the love of country, generosity

and chivalrous spirit and close contact with the arts and letters
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